
From: Ben Kollenbroich
To: Allan, Majid
Subject: Waiver from Ordinance 10.194(5)
Date: Monday, August 27, 2018 3:18:43 PM

Dear Majid,
 
To clarify the Town’s position, the Town of Dunn hereby requests a waiver from Dane County’s
colocation and height requirement.  The reason for this request is that a taller tower would make
the project costs prohibitive and would prevent town residents from receiving broadband service.
 
Sincerely,
 
Ben Kollenbroich
Planning & Land Conservation Director
Town of Dunn
608.838.1081 ext. 205
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